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Ku-ring-gai Council Donation Ensures Local Animals 
Live Right 

 

 

A generous donation of $1500 from Ku-ring-gai Council has enabled the Shed to buy 
and manufacture the parts for an additional attachment for the main bandsaw. 
 
These changes will allow us to cut and shape logs to create hollow wildlife refuge and 
nesting places. 
 
The photo shows John Beales briefing members on setting up a log ready for cutting. 
 
(Please note the bandsaw was turned off and isolated during the demonstration)  

 

 

 

 
Annual General Meeting 

 

The Shed Annual General Meeting is to be held on Tuesday 13th December 2016 in 
the Douglas Pickering Pavilion (adjacent to the Shed) and an end-of-year celebratory 
lunch is arranged after the meeting. Further details and an agenda will follow. 
 



 

Please attend this day if possible as this is an opportunity for members to show 
support for the Shed and hear about the year’s activities and the financial position of 
the Shed. Hopefully, there will also be good news after all the frustrations caused by 
the delay in building our extension. 
 
All Shed Management Committee positions will be declared vacant at this time 
with nominations, for members to be on the future committee, required in writing 
prior to the meeting. These must include signatures of those accepting nomination 
and two nominees. A proforma for nominations is available and this can be provided 
by email by contacting Malcolm Bailey (Secretary) via kushed@bigpond.com. Hard 
copies can also be obtained at the Shed. Nomination forms must be returned by 
Tuesday 6th December. 
 
Most of the Committee are prepared to continue their involvement but others may 
also wish to be considered and an election at the AGM may be required. Please 
contact Malcolm if you have any questions.  

 

 

 

The Shed Cookbook is Nearing Completion 
 

 

 

 

Following a grant from Bendigo Bank, work has commenced gathering, testing and 
documenting the recipes that will make up The Real Men's Cookbook.  

 

 

 

Gilbert and Sullivan - Patience 
 



 

 

 

 
The Gilbert and Sullivan Opera Society had another stellar season this year, ably 
supported by The Shed and our team of creative constructors. 
 
The Performance of the Gilbert and Sullivan light opera Patience was enhanced by 
the back-drops built by Chris and his team.  

 

 

 

Melbourne Cup Lunch - Tuesday, 1st November 
 

  

The annual Shedder's Melbourne cup lunch is on again, Tuesday 1st November. This 
will include a sausage sizzle with drinks, at a cost of $5 per member. 



 

 
Tony Varrall will be running the sweeps.  

 

 

 

Boys and Their Toys 
 

 

 

George and David have constructed four billy carts for the Hornsby event in honour of 
International Men’s Day on Saturday 19th November. and Universal Children's Day on 
Sunday 20th November. The billy carts will be used in races.  

 

 

 

  

 



 

New Name Tags 
 

 

All members who have renewed their subscription should have a new name tag in the 
drawer. All the 2016 expired name tags have been removed. New tags can be identified by 
the red date cell at the bottom-right corner. 
 
Please check in the name tag drawer for your new tag and check that the emergency 
contact details on the back are correct. Let us know by email or via a Coordinator if 
corrections are required. 
 
If your tag is not in the drawer as expected, please notify a Coordinator so that this can be 
followed up. It would be appreciated if any old tag holders which members may have been 
taking home could be returned for recycling. Please place then on the admin desk.  
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